
From: Duke Basha
To: Chester Purves
Cc: Dean Mealy; Eric Brown
Subject: FW: Disaster Debris Removal and Disposal Services - Town of Palm Beach
Date: Monday, June 04, 2018 9:10:26 AM

Morning Chet,
 
FYI - Emergency DRC Services is ready to enter into contract with Town honoring prices from 2016,
see below.
I will follow up today with Ceres Environmental for their final decision and will let you know.
Resolution need to be updated accordingly.
 
Thanks,
Duke
 

From: Duke Basha 
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 10:03 AM
To: 'Kristy Fuentes' <kfuentes@drcusa.com>
Cc: Dean Mealy <dmealy@townofpalmbeach.com>; Lisa garcia <lgarcia@drcusa.com>
Subject: RE: Disaster Debris Removal and Disposal Services - Town of Palm Beach
 
Thank you Kristy!
 
We will request from our TC to approve the contract on the June 12 meeting. We will be able to
inform you by June 15.
 
Respectfully,
 
Duke
 
 
Duke Basha
Assistant Purchasing Manager

Town of Palm Beach
Purchasing Division
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Phone: 561-227-7001
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
 
 

From: Kristy Fuentes [mailto:kfuentes@drcusa.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 9:37 AM
To: Duke Basha <dbasha@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
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Cc: Dean Mealy <dmealy@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Lisa garcia <lgarcia@drcusa.com>
Subject: Re: Disaster Debris Removal and Disposal Services - Town of Palm Beach
 
Good morning,
DRC would like to enter into a contract with the Town if Palm Beach. 
We look forward to receiving the award letter and working with  you in the future.
Kristy 
 
Kristy Fuentes
Vice President
 
Sent from my iPhone

On May 30, 2018, at 3:14 PM, Duke Basha <dbasha@TownOfPalmBeach.com> wrote:

Dear Bryan Fike and Kristy Fuentes,
 
Back in March 2016 you have submitted a proposal for Disaster Debris Removal and
Disposal Services in respond to Town’s RFP No. 2016-03.
 
Purchasing Manager Dean Mealy and myself, both started just a year ago and we are
reviewing all Town contracts. That being said, we are asking if you  would be willing to
serve the Town of Palm Beach on need basis as per your proposal. If yes, I will send you
an award letter and when needed a PO.
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Thank you
 
Duke Basha
Assistant Purchasing Manager

Town of Palm Beach
Purchasing Division
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Phone: 561-227-7001
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mails and e-mail addresses are public
records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the
Town of Palm Beach by phone at (561) 838-5400, or in writing: 360 S. County
RD, Palm Beach, FL 33480.
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